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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

It’ll make a clearer view of how much they are willing to spend to not pay their staff 

more. It shows how little they care about employees and patients. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous Nurse 


